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BKTP Continues Involvement with LEAP 
The firm’s attorneys, as supporters of the organization 
Lawyers Encouraging Academic Performance (LEAP), 
again helped raise money for Operation Breakthrough 
for LEAP’s annual Mardi Gras fundraiser. This year, 
LEAP again raised $100,000 for the children at 
Operation Breakthrough.  

Many thanks to BKTP paralegal Karen Wargo for her hard work on this 
important event!



Dennis Horner Retires Legislator Scorecard

Donate to Help Ukrainian Workers 
and Their Families

Dennis Horner, firm attorney 
has retired after 40 years 
of practicing law. With his 
retirement, Boyd Kenter 
Thomas & Parrish will be closing 
its Olathe, Kansas location. 

If you have a question about personal injury, wrongful 
death and workers’ compensation laws in the state of 
Kansas, please contact us.

Voting records show how our 
lawmakers stand on issues 
important to working families, 
freedom to join a union, 
improving workplace safety 
and more. 

To look up your legislator voting records click here.

The Ukrainian people are in grave danger, fighting for their lives as 

Russians attack innocent civilians. Donate now to support Ukrainian 

labor organizations providing on-the-ground assistance through the 

International Trade Union Confederation. Click here to donate.
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